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Comments: The grazing of domestic sheep in the High Unitas should end.  The High Unitas must be reserved for

the recovery of Rocky Mountain bighorn sheep and must furthermore be protected from domestic farm animals in

order to better protect our watershed.   Years of extensive grazing has displaced native wildlife and has even led

to the persecution of native wild predators.  Having herds of domesticated sheep and cows in the High Unitas

compromises it's watershed.  Domestic sheep living in the High Unitas is incompatible with the true recovery of

our bighorn sheep.  Recovering bighorn sheep is also important for the tourism industry.  Please end the practice

of allowing farm animals to graze in the High Unitas.  


